
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: November 12, 2019 

8.13  County of St. Paul and Elk Point FCSS Board Member 

at Large 

 

Request 

Marie Bintz has resigned from the County of St. Paul and Elk Point FCSS Board. 

Andrea Scott has submitted her name to sit as a board member to replace Marie 

Bintz for the remainder of the four-year term. 

   

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to appoint Andrea Scott to replace Marie Bintz on 

the County of St. Paul and Elk Point FCSS Board for the remainder of the four-year 

term. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant 


